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YEAR 6 TRANSFERS
If your child is due to transfer 
to Secondary School in Autumn 

2022, the closing date for 
applications is 31st October 

2021. All parents MUST apply 
for a school place as places will 

not be offered without an 
application.  Applications can be 

made at:
www.leicestershire.gov.uk/admissions

ATTENDANCE
Unfortunately no classes 

achieved 100% attendance 
last week.  Whole school 
attendance fell to 94.5%.  

Whilst we are still aiming for 
a target of 97%, we fully 

understand, given the current 
Covid situation, that we may 
not always be able to achieve 

this. 

PARKING ON TOWERS DRIVE
Can we please remind parents 
that Towers Drive and roads 

leading off Towers Drive should 
not be used to park cars whilst 

using the school site.

Our school gates are closed for vehicles between 8.30am-8.55am and 3.05pm-3.35pm

YEAR 6 TRIP TO 
WARNING ZONE

Year 6 will be visiting the 
Warning Zone on Thursday 
23rd September.  Separate 
letters have been issued, a 

copy can also be found on our 
website.  This trip is now live 

on ParentPay to enable 
voluntary contributions to be 
paid.  Could permission forms 
please be returned as soon as 

possible.

EMPATHY AUTHORS BOOK 
COLLECTION

We need your help!!!
We would like to raise funds for 
a collection of empathy related 

books to help support the 
teaching of diversity and 

inclusion.
To donate please copy and paste 
the link below into your browser.  
Please note that the link will not 
connect automatically from the 

newsletter. 

https://supportyourschool.org.u
k/richmond-primary-

school/empathy-primary-book-
collection

LEARNING SUPPORT 
ASSISTANT VACANCY

We currently have a vacancy 
for a Learning Support 

Assistant.  Please see our 
website for further details 

or visit:

https://www.eteach.com/job/
learning-support-assistant-

1175021

SECONDARY SCHOOL OPEN 
EVENINGS

Open Evening for Secondary 
Schools are:

• Hinckley Academy –
Thursday 23rd September, 
3.30pm-5.30pm & 6pm-8pm

• St Martins Catholic 
Academy – Monday 27th

September 6pm-8pm

• Redmoor Academy are 
holding their Open Evening 
on Thursday 30th

September from 6pm-
8.30pm with talks from the 
Principal at 6.15pm and 7pm

Please note this information is 
correct at the time of printing.  
Please check directly with the 

schools websites for any 
change of dates.

NO NUTS
Can we please remind parents 
that we are a nut free school.  
We have a number of children 

within school who have nut 
allergies.  Please check food 

labels carefully when preparing 
packed lunches.

http://www.richmond.leics.sch.uk
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AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS CLUBS

Whats on:

• Tuesday 21st September – Year 3 Multi Sports (limited places)
• Wednesday 22nd September – Years 5/6 Girls Football
• Thursday 23rd September – Year 2 Football (limited places)
• Friday 24th September – Years 5/6 Basketball
• Monday 27th September – Years 5/6 Mixed Football

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER
Jane Stapleton, our school 

photographer will be coming into 
school on Monday 25th October.  
Further information to follow,

MORRISONS GOOD TO 
GROW

We have recently registered 
with the Morrisons Good to 
Grow scheme.  To take part, 

simply download the 
MyMorrisons app, head over 

to the It’s Good to Grow 
section to donate your 

Morrisons vouchers.  One 
voucher is issued for every 
£10 spent in store or online.  
Vouchers can be donated via 

the app or their website.

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK
Our Facebook page is now live! 

For up to date information 
please follow us.

Please be aware that this page is 
for information purposes only 

and not for communication.  Any 
negative comments will be 

removed.

SCHOOL LOTTERY

Thank you for Ms J, our 
winner this week and for your 

kind donation to school.

Anyone who supports our 
school lottery before 30th

October will be entered into a 
prize draw to win Harry Potter 

and the Cursed Child family 
theatre tickets and a Family 

Tour around the Harry Potter 
Warner Bros studio

To play simply visit
https://www.yourschoollottery

.co.uk/

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/



